
Board Report – 12/10/24 

Summary: 

The Alsea Project Update: Our next meeting will take place on Tuesday, 1/21/25. As I mentioned before I 

would love to have a few parents work with us on this project. You wouldn’t need to be at every 

meeting, but your input is valuable. This year we will be planning for our elementary side of the school 

and have ready for initial implementation next school year. 

The Clemens tournament was a great success. Congratulations to the Alsea/Monroe girls for winning 

their part of the tournament. Thank you to everyone that helped make it happen. 

Basketball is going strong. The Girls are currently ranked 13th in the 2A with an 8-5 record. The boys are 

currently ranked 70th in 1A with a 6-7 record. Both teams are very competitive and have been in some 

close games both ways. Please come out and support both teams if you haven’t already, it means a lot to 

our kids. 

I would like to mention the Events Calendar. As we work to keep this calendar as accurate as possible, 

there will still be changes from time to time. Please refer to the calendar on the Alsea website if you are 

wondering what is going on. For sports the calendar will have release and departure times for our away 

games, as well as start times. If the game is home, then there will be a link for the NFHS network as well. 

My hope is that the calendar will be the first point of contact for those looking for events happening at 

Alsea. 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me directly. 


